

UNIVERSITY OF ZULULAND CONVOCATION'S OFFICIAL STATEMENT

RE: DEPLOYMENT OF A CONVEX MEMBER TO UNIZULU COUNCIL

Greetings to the fellow Convocants of UNIZULU.

This is aimed at apprising you of the outcomes of the first official meeting of the Executive of the Convocation, which was held with a view to electing an executive member who will be joining the President in representing the Convocation on Council.

Pursuant to the institutional statute, the executive members concurringly concluded that the Deputy President, Miss Ntombizethu Sibisi be deployed to Council.

Fellow Convocants would be pleased to note that the Deputy President is not new to governance, given her current portfolio in the Ministry of Mineral Resources and Energy.

We have confidence that the Deputy President will make meaningful contributions at the level of governance relating to our alma mater.

Furthermore, at the said meeting, the executive decided to entrust the two additional members, namely Mr Ayanda Zikhali and Miss Busiswa Mkhize, with a responsibility of constituting the secretariat.

The subsequent meeting will be a combination of the induction and strategic planning. Convocants shall be kept in the loop.

We wish you a great 2024.

Thank you.

Approved by the President and Secretary.

For enquires kindly contact the Secretary, Mr Mlokothwa Ndimande:

mlokothwandimande@gmail.com

University of Zululand